
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Planning and Zoning would like to invite the public to 
attend their meeting on March 1, 2021 at Town Hall 

located at 60 N Aaron Burr, Big Water, UT.  At 6:30 pm 
the board will be hearing comments about 

clarifying/amending the M-1 zoning boundaries as well as 
removing the CUP for multi-family dwellings from RE-2.  

 

At the time and place set forth above, all interested 
persons may appear, either in person or via the zoom link 

that will be provided with the meeting agenda; and will 
be given an opportunity to be heard either in support or 

in opposition.  Each person will be limited to 2 minutes of 
comments which is non-transferable and non-sharable. 


